
“SPRING FORWARD” TO 
ALATEEN SERVICE! 
Anyone curious about or interested in becoming an “Al-Anon 
Involved in Alateen Service” (or AMIAS) are welcome to join us. 

SUNDAY, MARCH 8th 
2:30-4:30 pm (note that daylight savings is 
that day!). Wasilla, AK at Amanda A’s house. You 
may also join by phone bridge. 
Please contact Mari or Amanda A to sign up (we 
will send you directions/phone bridge 
information). 
QUESTIONS?     
MARI 907-230-8084  
AMANDA A 907-775-9075.    
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